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Monica Hawkins

From: Jason Trottier
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 7:34 PM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Letter to Ontario Jobs and Recovery Committee

Hi Monica, 
 
See email below.  Please add to Council correspondence for next week’s meeting.  This is the reply we 
received from the Ontario Jobs and Recovery Committee in response to our letter. 
 
Jason H. Trottier, BBA, CPA, CMA 
CAO/Treasurer 
 
MUNICIPALITÉ · EAST FERRIS · MUNICIPALITY 
390 Highway 94 
Corbeil, Ontario  P0H 1K0 
P:   705-752-2740 ext. 226 
F:   705-752-2452 
W: eastferris.ca 
 
Note: This e-mail may contain privileged and/or confidential information and may be subject to legal privilege.  Any distribution, use 
or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains by anyone other than the intended recipient is unauthorized.  If you received 
this e-mail by error, please advise the sender immediately by e-mail or telephone, and delete the e-mail and attachments from any 
computer. 
 
 
 
From: Ministers, Mail (MOF) <Minister.fin@ontario.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2020 4:17 PM 
To: Jason Trottier <jason.trottier@eastferris.ca> 
Subject: RE: Letter to Ontario Jobs and Recovery Committee 
 

Dear Mayor Rochefort, 
  
Thank you for taking the time to write to express your interest in a meeting to discuss your 
thoughts about how Ontario’s economy can recover after the COVID-19 outbreak is contained. 
Our Ontario Jobs and Recovery Committee is working together to get our economy moving 
again – with a focus on job creation, opportunities for growth, and protecting our province from 
future threats. 
  
Our primary focus remains on the immediate healthcare response to the global pandemic, as 
well as providing urgent relief to people and employers. We’re confident in our healthcare 
professionals, and by following their advice and ensuring they have the resources they need to 
do their jobs, we know that Ontario will emerge from the current crisis. 
  
We are actively considering the best methods to gather valuable input from partners like you in 
these exceptional circumstances, while being mindful of safe practices to prevent any further 
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spread of COVID-19. A staff member from my office will follow up with you regarding your 
request. 
  
By starting this work early, acting decisively, and working with our partners in other levels of 
government, civil society and the private sector, our province will recover. We were confident 
in Ontario’s future before COVID-19, and we remain confident today.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Office of the Minister of Finance 

  
  
  
  

CAUTION -- EXTERNAL E-MAIL - Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender. 
  
  


